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Given that the standard level of education is higher than ever before, how can you insult our intelligence by saying
that we would not be able to understand the complexity of this issue?
I believe that many of you do not understand the complexities of our lives or that the jobs that we do, contribute to,
and benefit the lives of all Oregonians. Whether you live in urban or rural Oregon, this bill will effect all of us! Do
not underestimate our ability to understand complex issues and their effects on our lives and the future lives of our
children and grandchildren!
Let the voters decide!


